
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 11:49:40 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 7:01 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Reg Dryden

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro is not a luxury it is a necessity. In many municipalities with out hydro you cannot get an
occupancy permit for a new home so you are forced to have hydro. The fact that the delivery charge
applies even if you use no hydro during that period is criminal in itself, how can you charge for
something you are not delivering? Hydro has gotten out of hand under the present government and
needs to be reined in. These increases should be no be allowed.

-- Attachment --
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